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The first travel-related case of COVID-19 was identified in Lincoln County.  The individual is a 
male in his 50s who recently returned from a cruise and had travels in California. He currently is 
self-isolating at home. 
 
 “We need to be extra vigilant and stay home if we’re experiencing any symptoms consistent 
with COVID-19 or other respiratory illnesses including fever, cough, and shortness of breath,” 
said Shannon Vanderheiden executive director of WCDHD.   
 
WCDHD is currently investigating the situation and continues to plan with their Public Health 
Command Center (PHCC).  Please continue to watch our website for updates and more 
information.  “We will continue to work together to help slow the spread.” 
 
 


